ALL CORRESPONDENCE SHOULD BE
ADDRESSED TO THE HEADMASTER
TELEPHONE: (852) 2711 5191
FAX: (852) 2761 1026
EMAIL: dbsadmin@dbs.edu.hk

Dear Parents / Guardians,

DIOCESAN BOYS' SCHOOL
131 ARGYLE STREET,
KOWLOON,

HONG KONG
WEBSITE: www.dbs.edu.hk

31 August 2023

Postponement of First Day Arrangement

Further to the latest news regarding the suspension of school tomorrow due to the poor weather

condition, the First Day of School arrangement will be deferred to Monday, 4 September, followed by

the commencement of Full-Day school on Tuesday, 5 September.

Yours faithfully,

77

R.K.Y. Cheng
Headmaster



